
Jessica Simpson Declares Her
Love

Jessica  Simpson  is
smitten with her longtime beau, football player Eric Johnson.
 The singer recently told People of her Thanksgiving plans
with Johnson, saying, “…We’re all gonna be in New York.  I’m
gonna be on a [Macy’s parade] float.  It’s not always the best
way  to  spend  a  Thanksgiving,  but  it’s  a  great  way  to
celebrate.”   The  couple  started  dating  in  May,  and  their
relationship seems to be getting very serious.  “He’s the one
for me right now!  I’m very happy, I’m in a great place and if
right now could last forever, I’d take it.”  Simpson says
Johnson is extremely supportive.  “He went and got a sweater
and a bowtie to try to lift my spirits because I [had] been
working extremely hard.  I laughed my butt off!” she recalls. 
“I couldn’t ask for a better man in my life right now.”What
are some romantic/unique ways to make your partner laugh?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Whether it be stress, routine, or boredom, a good laugh can
solve a good many relationship problems.  Here are a few ways
to get a laugh:

1. Sing together: Try karaoke, or burst into song.  The worse
your voice is, the funnier you will be.  Print out lyrics to
an Adam Sandler song, and unleash your vocal prowess!  Your
neighbors may be in agony, but at least you and your beau will
have fun!

2. Be brave: Consult Eric Johnson’s play book, and be brave. 
Grab a funny outfit, and wear it in public.  A sweater vest
and a bowtie may make others look at you strangely, but your
mate will find it hilarious.

3. Movies: If you’re the worst comedian on the planet, grab
your Blockbuster card.  Rent a few funny movies, and spend the
night watching them.  You and your partner are sure to share a
few laughs.

 


